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Agenda VI.B.

January 14, 2021

To: Board of Education, Members
Dr. Theresa Battle, Superintendent

From: Lisa Rider, executive director of business services 

Date: January 7, 2021

Re: Addendum to Pupil Transportation Services Agreement with Schmitty and Sons for 
the months of September, 2020 through January, 2021.

Proposed Recommendation: that the Board of Education approves the addendum to the Pupil 
Transportation Services Agreement with Schmitty and Sons for the months of September, 2020 
through January, 2021.

As the pandemic has resulted in the education of students through distance learning or a hybrid 
schedule; the current contract does not allow for us to make payment to allow the transportation 
company to continue to employ the drivers and aides whom we know we will need in place to 
continue once school is allowed again in person.  Therefore, the addendum allows for payment to 
Schmitty and Sons during these months through January 31, 2021.  Beyond this, we will need to 
reassess the transportation needs of the district.  

Attached 
Addendum to the Pupil Transportation Services Agreement with Schmitty and Sons


